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Response to Comment Set C.38:  Joseph and Dawn Lucido 

Thank you for submitting your opinion on the Project. 

Comments C.38-1, C.38-3, C.38-4, C.38-5, and C.38-6 are duplicates of comments submitted earlier by the 
above commenters (Comment Set C.12: Joseph and Dawn Lucido) and responses are as follows: 

C.38-1 See the response to Comment C.12-1.  

C.38-2 We recognize that Alternative 5 would constrain the ability to aggressively fight a wildland fire in 
the vicinity of the route, and would create additional fire risks to inhabited areas such as Leona 
Valley and Agua Dulce (see discussion in Section D.5 of the Draft EIR/EIS). On September 13, the 
CPUC and the Forest Service formally extended the public review period for the Draft EIR/EIS to 
October 3, 2006.  

 Please see the response to Comment C.12-8 regarding visual simulations.   

C.38-3 Please see the response to Comment C.12-2, C.12-3, and C.12-4. 

C.38-4 Please see General Response GR-3 regarding EMF concerns. 

C.38-5 Please see the response to Comment C.12-6 and C.12-10. 

C.38-6 Please see the response to Comment C.12-7 and C.12-8. 

 


